
 

 

Friday March 19th 2-5pm 
and  

Saturday March 20th 11am-2pm 
 

In the Parish Hall  
*you must sign up for a time slot to shop* 

 

The switch to the Spring Uniform is right around the corner, so now’s a great 
time to clean out the closets and see what fits! We invite all current families to 
consign or donate any items that don't.  

You may drop off your used items at the school office in the coming weeks right 
up through Thursday March 18th! Please make sure you’ve attached any 
consignment tags if necessary. 
 
Please be on the lookout for emails with the following information: 

● Instructions for consigning  
● A link to the Sign-Up Genius if you'd like to volunteer your time by 

helping with setting up or selling 
● A link to the Sign-Up Genius to sign up for a time to visit the parish hall 

to shop for uniforms 

If you have any questions, please contact Jessica or Jason Martin at 
jesskmeyer@gmail.com 


